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Spring Council Report April 2013 

We currently have 140 Indoor Members; we have had 20 new members so far this 

year and have lost 6 members. 

Jean Slater has retired as the Bury representative and Peggy Gathergood has taken 

over. 

Eunice Cartledge has retired as the Prestwich and Radcliiffe Representative after 

many, many years, and Anne Rock has taken over. 

Sadly Anne Windsor the Walmsley Representative died in January and May Goodall 

has taken over. 

We thank all three for their work and dedication to their Indoor Members. 

The Indoor Members blanket made for the Festival service last year has been split 

and made into 2 blankets, one 12x10 squares and one 10x8 squares. These were 

given to Mrs Brandy from Hulme Deanery in December for her project. They will be 

used by sick children in a Hospital in the Caribbean. The squares with the names on 

will be made into a small blanket soon. 

Please continue to keep your Representatives up to date with any changes and 

please continue to keep the Indoor Members in your prayers. 

Susan Roberts 

IMPC Administrator. 

 

 


